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Mr. Dennis L. Farrar C~PDR/ Local POR EJordan
Director of Nuclear Licensing PD#1 Rdg BGrimes
Commonwealth Edison Company JPartlow ACRS, 10
Post Office Box 767 JDonohew KPerkins
Chicago, Illinois 60690 CJamerson OELD

RBernero
Dear Mr. Farrar:

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY COMMUNICATION SYSTEM AT LICENSEE PLANT SITES
(TAC 61503, 61504)

Re: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2

This letter is to inform you about NRC directed work to be done to the Health
Physics Network (HPN) circuitry for the Technical Support Center (TSC) and
Emergency Offsite Facility (E0F). This work does not require any action on
your part except to allow the phone company to do the work at the TSC and EOF.

The HPN and the Emergency Notification System (ENS) are emergency communica-
tion between the licensees and the NRC. The NRC has decided that the HPN
currently installed does not provide acceptable service. NRC is in the process
of having the phone companies replace the current service with commercial
service. This will be for only an interim period until a more dedicated
service is available. The existing HPN service is currently in the TSC and
E0F and may be in your Health Physics office and Resident's Inspector's office.
The new HPN service will be located only in the TSC and E0F and the existing
service will be removed from the other areas. This is being done for all
plants including Quad Cities Station; however, there is no schedule at present
for when this work will be done for Quad Cities.

You will be notified when this work is to be done by the Continental Bell
Telephone Company (for TSC) and Alltel of Illinois (for E0F). You are requested
to have the company complete the work as soon as possible. If this work results
in changes to the Quad Cities Station Emergency Plan and/or its implementing
procedures, ensure the appropriate changes are made within a month of when the
current HPN is replaced. Immediate pen and ink changes should be made to the
Plan and procedures at the TSC and E0F. You are also requested to notify the
NRC Operations Center when this work is scheduled to be done, when it is being
done and when it is completed. The Region III coordinator is Monte Phillips,
(312-790-5530) and the Quad Cities site coordinator is Harm Torem (site) and
Bob Haiek (corporate).

Sincerely,

8606110738 860531
PDR ADOCK 05000254
F PDR R. B. Bevan, Project Manager

BWR Project Directorate #1
Division of BWR Licensing

cc: See xt Page '
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Mr. Dennis L. Farrar Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
Commonwealth Edison Company Units 1 and 2

cc:
Mr. R. C. O'Brien
President
Iowa-Illinois Gas and

Electric Company
206 East Second Avenue
Davenport, Iowa 52801

Mr. Michael I. Miller
Isham, Lincoln & Reale
Three First National Plaza
Suite 5200
Chicago, Illinois 60602

Mr. Nick Kalivianakis
Plant Superintendent
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
22710 - 206th Avenue - North
Cordova, Illinois 61242

Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
22712 206th Avenue North
Cordova, Illinois 61242

Chairman
Rock Island County Board
of Supervisors

Rock Island County Court House
Rock Island, Illinois 61201

Mr. Gary N. Wright
Nuclear Facility Safety
Illinois Department of

Nuclear Safety
1035 Outer Park Drive, 5th Floor
Springfield, Illinois 62704

Regional Administrator, Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illineis 60137
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